SEPARATE SCHOOL BOARD MEETING

The regular meeting of the Schreiber-Terrace Bay District Roman Catholic Separate School Board was held on Monday, July 19th, at 7 p. m., in St. Martins School, Terrace Bay.

In attendance were:
Mrs. M. Helmink, Mrs.
M. Bouchard, L. Bourke,
Y. Beauparlant, M.
Nicol. and G. Ramsay.

Minutes of the June meeting were adopted as read. Operating expenses for the month of June in the amount of \$63,254.00 were adopted for payment.

New teachers at Holy Angels School for the coming year will be Miss Brenda Lalonde and Miss Elizabeth Dobush.

Mr. George Matys will be our Academic Administrator for the year 1971 - 72. Mr. Matys is qualified both as a elementary and as a secondary school teacher.

He holds a Bachelor of Science Degree and a Master of Arts Degree in Education as well as a Specialist Certificate in Guidance.

The Canadian Catholic Trustees Annual Convention will be held in Thunder Bay in September

Mr. M. Nicol reported that the electrical work is being completed at both schools.

Next meeting will be Wed. September 1st.



"It's the man about the wiring, ma'am."

It's true, living in any older home without up-to-date wiring just doesn't hold a candle to truly modern electrical living.

The changes that electrical modernization brings will brighten your life throughout every room in your home – for years to come. You'll have more outlets and switches where you want them, better performance from your appliances – and you can even add the year-round comfort of electric climate control.

And rewiring an older home needn't be complicated or expensive. The cost will probably be less than you imagine, and the Hydro Finance Plan makes it easy for you to budget.



For greater comfort and convenience – and an extra margin of safety, too – call your qualified Electrical Modernization contractor. Or ask your Hydro.